

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEI

Links Road - Nyali P. O. Box 81050,

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

4th November, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: 2020 SCHOOL TRIPS MONEY

During the year 2020, just before we were hit by the Covid-19 pandemic whereby all schools in the country were closed abruptly without notice, some parents had paid money to facilitate class trips. Specific classes that had already paid, the amount was credited back to the members (parents' school fees accounts).

For further inquiries or clarification, contact the Principal or the accounts office on this numbers;

Accountant - 0722411505 -0728107484Bursar

We all know the importance of school trips to the learning of our children and the social aspect of it. Any variance noted between what was paid in 2020 and 2021 is due to inflation, state of the economy and the effects of Covid-19 pandemic to the industry.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation towards the learning of our angels.

Yours faithfully,

PRINCIPAL

0722881262